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HERTFORDSHIRE MUSIC SERVICE

How to Make First Access in your school as effective as possible 
Before the teaching starts
· Class teacher meets with the first access practitioner to discuss class/individual needs e.g. S.E.N.D. behavioural issues, health, organisation. Map out dates of sessions including performance dates. (33 sessions, to include 1 planning session) copy to music coordinator.
· Please provide a copy of the medium terms plans for the previous year’s learning in music and any previous experience in music i.e. curriculum map of the school.  .
· Agree medium term plans for the project which will be available to schools throughout the duration of a contract. The wider opportunities practitioner will be responsible for short term plans!
· Talk through expectations for the programme during and exit strategies 
What works?
· We recommend the Class teacher should be involved in lessons, learning to play alongside the children and support the teacher as appropriate. On occasions this has been successfully done with a TA with half termly monitoring by the class teacher.
· The School will ensure that there are opportunities for pupils to continue enhanced music tuition.
· Full support and monitoring from the school and SLT.
· Across the year performance opportunities to parents governors, peers.

· Presence and participation of the classroom teacher.

· Good regular teaching space with appropriate equipment e.g. white board, audio/visual.

· There is a routine to the lesson and careful use of instruments.


Please let us know any concert dates or informal presentations in assemblies and to the parents. We would love to attend.

All Music Service teachers have access to CPD and regularly take part in the HMS self review programme. 

Further information can be found in the Hertfordshire Music Service First Access Handbook (www.hertsmusicservice.org) or your Area Head.
Head teachers are welcome at any time to observe the lessons and give feedback to the teacher.
www.ofsted.gov.uk/resources/music-schools-sound-partnerships 
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The instruments provided by the Music Service are on long term loan to the school as long as the programme is built into your weekly curriculum provision.  Schools will need to insure the instruments whilst in the care.  Any damage to instruments is referred to the Music Service for advice on repairs and routine instrument maintenance costs (e.g. replacement of broken strings/reeds) and any repairs not covered by insurance is paid for by the School. 
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